
 

For students to keep up to date and to be prepared for their mock 1 
exam they should have completed all outstanding work in their 

sketchbooks that was set over the summer holidays.  

They should be concentrating and completing further 
development. This can be completed at home.  

Further development allows you to reflect on what has 
been successful and in cases where you have not been 
able to fully experiment or refine ideas this is now the 
time to look back and either refine these ideas or develop 
them further.  

What will keep it exciting is using different primary sources, 
we DO NOT want to see you using the same images over and 
over again.  

Different techniques, media, compositions, ideas.  


